
Posted: 06/17/2025 
This notice is posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act. 

City of Niederwald  

 City Council Meeting Cancelation Notice 

 

 

The regular City Council meeting scheduled for June 24th, 2025 at 7:00 

p.m. has been canceled due to lack of quorum. 

 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for July 1st, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. 

 


